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VTP/ELB/JYS/Year 2/Leeds Castle                 7th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children of Year 2 will be visiting Leeds Castle on Tuesday 21st June 2022.  This trip links in with our term 6 topic 
which is ‘castles’ and children will learn about the interesting history and key features of a castle in their local area. 

 
The cost of this trip is £22 per child which covers the cost of entry to Leeds Castle and the coach hire. This is a 
voluntary contribution; however, if we do not collect enough contributions the trip will unfortunately have to be 
cancelled.   
 
The coach will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am so please ensure your child is here no later than 8.45am. 
We will return to school by home time at 3.15pm. If, however, we are running late due to heavy traffic a Weduc 
message will be sent to you. 
 
As all Year 2 children are entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals a packed lunch can be provided – please let 
us know if this is required on the Google Form detailed below. 
 
Children will be representing Westlands Primary School during this trip and so they should wear their school 
uniform.  They will need to wear sturdy shoes or trainers, and they will also need to wear appropriate clothing for 
the weather on the day. 
 
If your child would like to participate in the trip please complete the Google Form by no later than Wednesday 25th 
May 2022 https://forms.gle/poRaTvKxGgc8ousQ9  
 
Payments should be made at www.parentpay.com using your ParentPay login. If you have forgotten or misplaced 
your login details, please contact our Finance Department on 01795 426091 who will be happy to send you a 
reminder. Please contact us if you are unable to pay for your child to attend this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Syred   Mrs McIntyre   Mrs Dawson-Barnes 

http://www.parentpay.com/

